	[image: image16.jpg]




	

	2012 CASNR E-NEWSLETTER
VOLUME 7, ISSUE 12
	[image: image2.jpg]Microwave’s







	PHOTO GALLERY

2012 Dean's Office Christmas Open House

Happiness is coming to town, and we at CASNR wish you the best of the holiday season. On Dec. 12, CASNR’s faculty, staff and students, along with friends across the Texas Tech campus, gathered for our annual Dean’s Office Christmas Open House.  more >>
ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT
Pig Roast: CASNR presents ‘Outstanding Agriculturalist’ awards to area leaders
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Texas Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources will honor three area residents with Gerald W. Thomas Outstanding Agriculturalist Awards on Thursday (Nov. 8) during its annual Pig Roast at the Lubbock Memorial Civic Center Banquet Hall. The Pig Roast also features scholarship donors, recipients and intercollegiate judging teams. more »
 
FACULTY UPDATE
In Profile: Guy Loneragan’s Long Pursuit of Global Food Safety Improvement
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Veterinary medicine has long been the focus of Guy Loneragan’s life. From the time he was old enough to stand on a stool; Loneragan helped his veterinarian father work with cattle. There, he learned valuable skills and gained insight into the practice of veterinary medicine. But it took time and traveling thousands of miles before he finally found his passion. more »
UPCOMING EVENTS

Season’s Greetings: Warmest Thoughts and Best Wishes from CASNR
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 Here’s a wish for peace and happiness at Christmas and throughout the New Year. From all of us at the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources, we are grateful for your continued support and wish you a joyous holiday season.   –– Dean Michael Galyean
  Spring Classes Begin 

     Wednesday, January 16, 2013

  Meat Animal 

Evaluation Contest

    March 24-26, 2013


  NACTA Judging Conference

     April 3-5, 2013 

     (more information)

	

	
	BBC News: Tech-Based MicroZap Raises Chance of 60-Day Mold-Free Bread
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BBC News reports today (Nov. 30) that a Texas Tech University-based company has developed a technique that it says can make bread stay mold-free for 60 days. The bread is zapped in a sophisticated microwave array which kills the spores that cause the problem. The company claims it could significantly reduce the amount of wasted bread. more »
NRM’s Micah-John Beierle Presented Graduate Student Excellence Award
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A graduate student and staff member with Texas Tech’s Department of Natural Resources Management has been recognized for academic excellence and involvement in fire-related research and service by the Association for Fire Ecology. more »
Global Ambitions; CASNR Plans Maymester Study Abroad Trip to China
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Traveling through the Chinese countryside in summertime is like being transported back to a different time and place. Outdated machinery dots the never-ending farmland, reminiscent of the United States more than half a century prior. Although some farmland has the flat, arid, West Texas-feel, mere miles away, entire farms are created on flat shelves of land carved out of the hills and mountainsides. more »
AFS’s Ison Takes Award for Food and Environmental Safety Poster in Chicago
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A graduate student from Texas Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences won the graduate student research poster competition earlier this month (Dec. 2-4) in the Food and Environmental Safety section at the annual meeting of the Conference of Research Workers in Animal Diseases in Chicago. more »
CASNR Instructor, Students Active at Latinos in Agriculture Leaders Forum
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Hispanic leaders from Texas Tech University took an active part in the ‘Latinos in Agriculture Leaders Forum’ on Oct. 17-19 in San Antonio. Among those adding to the event were Lyda Garcia, an instructor and researcher with Tech’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences, along with five Texas Tech undergraduate students. more »
VIRAL VIDEO: South Plains Cotton Production Has Significant Impact
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A new study by Texas Tech University and Texas A&M AgriLife Extension found that crop production has a substantial overall impact on employment and the economy in the Texas High Plains region. The most recent data shows that crop production on the South Plains supported more than 103,000 jobs and generated more than $12.2 billion dollars in economic activity in 2010. more »
AFS Grad Student Mary Hunt Heads for Denver on ILC Student Travel Fellowship
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Texas Tech graduate student Mary Hunt has been selected as an International Livestock Congress-USA Student Travel Fellow. As part of the honor the Yukon, Okla., native will receive a scholarship to travel to Denver for the International Livestock Congress in January. more »
SNAPSHOT (GROUP); AFS Meat Judging Team Takes Top Honors in Nebraska
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Texas Tech brought home the university’s tenth national championship in meat judging on Sunday (Nov. 18) at the American Meat Science Association’s International Intercollegiate Meat Judging Contest in Dakota City, Neb. more »
Ag Economics Research Team Unveils New Analysis Tool for Cattle Producers
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Over the past three years, an impressive problem-solving computer program, called the Stocker Cattle Analysis Tool, has been slowly evolving in the academic recesses of several agricultural economists’ offices across the nation. Now, it’s ready to roll out the gate at no cost to cattle producers. more »
IN PROFILE: Semester Hits High Note with Country Music Television Internship
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Kaitlin Spraberry spends her Lubbock nights playing on stages across Lubbock, but this fall she got the chance to see first-hand the Nashville stages where legends play. Through her experiences as an agricultural communications major at Texas Tech, Spraberry spent the semester as a music strategy and marketing intern for CMT (Country Music Television). more »
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